
ARTS ACADEMY IN THE WOODS BACK TO SCHOOL ‘22-23 

08/12/2022 
Welcome back students and families of Arts Academy!! 

I am excited to see everyone very soon. I hope you are enjoying your summer. It has 

been busy, but productive in the office. Please read this letter carefully. It has valuable 

information that you will need to be prepared for the upcoming school year. 

To help our families keep up with our plans, there is a new page on our website with 

resources for Back to School We will update this page regularly. 

This year’s calendar is also available on our website at this link Arts Academy in the 

Woods Calendar. 

We will begin sending updates on a weekly basis through September and as needed 

afterwards.  

Finally, remember to stay connected with us through our website at www.artsacad.net, 

through PowerSchool, and through our Facebook page at 

www.facebook.com/artsacad. In addition to these communication portals, I will be 

sending regular emails, so make sure that we have your most current contact 

information! 

  

Enjoy the rest of your summer, and I look forward to seeing everyone. I am really looking 

forward to getting started and am expecting another year of growth for the Academy! 

 

We look forward to seeing everyone again! 

  

Dr. Mitchell 

 

 

 

https://artsacad.net/about-aaw/back-to-school-fall-2020/
https://artsacad.net/events-2/
https://artsacad.net/events-2/
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